
Friday 15th November 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Year 6 is an important year for primary school children, as they will be taking their SATs in
May next year. In order to help you and your child prepare for these statutory exams,
we will be holding a SATs information meeting, which we encourage you to attend. If
you are unable to attend due to other commitments, the slides will be made available
to you.

The meeting will take place on Monday 9th December at 2:45 in the Acorn Room.

Please complete the form here to confirm whether or not you are able to attend.

In addition to this, children will be bringing home a SATs pack, which includes some
helpful resources and sample SATs papers for you to discuss and complete with your
child.

If you have further questions following the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact
your child’s class teacher.

Hawkhill - claire.marchant@hordleprimary.co.uk
Wilverley - ellie.dawson@hordleprimary.co.uk

Yours Faithfully,

The Upper Junior Team

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe8H6MEbDsPqYRv7Pwcxk_sncHSeB3psCEN7qNIGpwoBC3RDw/viewform
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